
 

 

 

 

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL PTA  

GRAND CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 2020 

Dear Parents,  

Your child will be coming home with two books of raffle tickets in 

their book bag today. We would be very grateful if you could sell 

these to your family and friends and help us raise funds for our 

school. We have some amazing prizes up for grabs this year! The 

prizes include a £300 voucher towards a break in a cliff top cottage in 

Cornwall, 4 tickets to Warwick Castle and lots of other brilliant 

prizes!  

Tickets are 50p each or £2.50 for a book. More tickets are available 

but due to current restrictions, we are unable to sell them at school. 

Therefore if you require additional tickets, please email 

pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com  You only need to complete the raffle 

tickets stubs with the buyer’s name and phone number. Tickets can 

only be sold to those 16 years and over.  

All sold raffle ticket stubs and the money should be put in one of the 

collection pots that will be outside your child’s classroom door 

during drop off and collection times by Thursday 10th December.  

The raffle prize draw will take place via Zoom at 7:30pm on Friday 

11th December, a link will be sent out nearer the time for anyone 

who would like to watch the draw take place. 

Many thanks for all your help and support.  

Your PTA!  
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